Our Ref: RA:KM:ADM03
Your Ref: E24137726

19 September 2024

Hon Minister Hannah Beazley
Minister for Local Government
Via Email Minister.Beazley@dpc.wa.qov.au
Cc Email: LG.accounting@dlgsc.wa.gov.au

Dear Hon Minster Beazley,

Re: Physical Security of Server Assets - Response to Findings
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We refer correspondence from Tom Griffiths, Executive Director Local Government regarding the requirement to report
on findings identified as relevant to the Shire of Broome ("Shire”) in the Local Government Security of Server Assets

(Report) tabled in parliament on 24 June 2024.

We confirm that all findings identified as relevant to the Shire of Broome have been actioned.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Karren MacClure, Director Corporate Services

Karren.MacClure@broome.wa.gov.au, (08) 9191 8750.

Yours Sincerely,

KARREN MACCLURE
Director Corporate Services



